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Bridge Preventative Maintenance and Restriping Continues 

Riverside – The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) will begin a $2.4 
million-dollar bridge preventative maintenance and restriping project at various locations 
on Interstate 10 (I-10), State Route 79 (SR-79) and State Route 86 (SR-86) in Riverside 

County. The project has been awarded to Velarde Concrete Construction, Inc. of San 
Fernando, California and is anticipated to be complete December 2020. During this 

project, a one-way flagging operation will be in place as crews alternate work between 
lanes on each bridge. Please view the chart below for work details. 

Route Bridge Location Date/Work Hours Work 

I-10 22nd Street (PM 11.9) 

I-10/SR-243 (PM 12.8) 

Hargrave Street (PM 13.8) 

San Gorgonio Wash (PM 16.1) 

San Gorgonio Overflow (PM 16.2) 

Palm Drive (PM. 36.1) 

Tuesday, September 24 from 

9 p.m. to 8 a.m. 

Bridge Stripe 

Removal  

I-10 Cotton Gulch (PM 80.3) 

East Cotton Gulch (PM 80.6) 

Paul Gulch (PM 81.21) 

BeeHive Ditch (PM 124.23) 

Wednesday, September 25 
from 9 p.m. to 8 a.m. 

Bridge Stripe 
Removal 

SR-86 Arriba Ditch (PM 2.7) 

Lowen Ditch (PM 3.3) 

CVWD Pipeline (PM 11.9)  

Thursday, September 26 7 
a.m. to 5 p.m. 

Pavement 
Repairs 

I-10 East Cotton Gulch (PM 80.6) Friday, September 27 and 
Saturday, September 28 from 
9 p.m. to 8 a.m. 

Pavement 
Repairs 



Know before you go! To stay on top of roadwork in the Inland Empire go to Caltrans 
District 8 and sign up for commuter alerts. Follow us for the latest information on 

Facebook and Twitter. To assist in planning your commute, view live traffic conditions 
using QuickMap and planned lane closures.  

For those with sensory disabilities requiring alternate formats (i.e. Braille, large print, sign 

language interpreter, etc.) and those needing information in a language other than 

English, please contact Shane Massoud at 909-383-4416 or TTY 711 by September 23, 

2019. 

https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-me/district-8
https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-me/district-8
https://www.facebook.com/caltrans8/
https://twitter.com/Caltrans8?lang=en
http://quickmap.dot.ca.gov/
https://lcswebreports.dot.ca.gov/searchdistricts?district=8

